
[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Company Name]  

[Company Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you today as the 

creator of the Five Nights at Freddy's franchise. It has been an 

incredible journey bringing this unique horror experience to life, and I 

am grateful for the immense support from our fans. 

As we continue to expand the FNAF universe, I wanted to personally share 

some insights into our upcoming projects. We are dedicated to maintaining 

the suspense and intrigue that our audience has come to love while 

introducing new characters and storylines that will deepen the lore of 

our games. 

I look forward to your continued support and hope you're as excited as I 

am for what's next in the FNAF saga. Thank you for being a part of this 

journey. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title] 


